[image: image1.jpg]Dyslexia
friendly



THE ST. MARY’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Bellamour Way, Colton, Rugeley, Staffordshire, WS15 3LN



Chief Executive Office:  Mr Paul Lovern
Head Teacher: Mr Jon Wynn
Telephone:  01889 224506

e-mail:  stmarysoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk  

website:  www.st-marys-colton.staffs.sch.uk 


17th December 2018
Dear Parents

St. Mary’s Racing

Back in October, our Year 5 and 6 children entered a competition run by the Advanced Propulsion Centre, (APC), where they produced a colourful and scientific plan for transport technologies in 2050.  We are delighted to announce that St. Mary’s is one of only six winning primary schools across the UK.  The prize is a fully funded Greenpower Formula Goblin battery powered kit car, designed for children aged 9-11 to assemble in class.  The project links directly to the KS2 design, technology and mathematics curriculum.  We will start building the car in the spring term and throughout the project we will be supported by WMG at the University of Warwick, who are one of the APC’s spoke communities.  WMG and the APC will also fund us to run our car at a Greenpower Racing Event later in the summer, and with WMG’s support we are hoping to visit the University during the project too.

For further details please go online at www.apcuk.co.uk/news/apc-sponsors-next-generation-of-engineers-in-greenpower-programme/ .  You’ll also find lots of Greenpower Formula Goblin information at www.greenpower.co.uk and Formula Goblin videos on YouTube.

We are all very excited about this project as it is a fantastic and fun opportunity for the children to engage in practical learning as part of their studies.  The children will create portfolios and diaries of their progress.  We also plan to micro-blog the project on social media, giving parents and friends a way to follow progress, linking to the APC and WMG at Warwick, and also creating a legacy for future years.  The blog will include photos of the car, portfolio work, photographs of the children and short pupil-made videos where they describe their achievements.

Greenpower Education Trust ran their first event in 1999 and has expanded significantly to now work with around 500 schools and over 8000 students around the UK and internationally.  All activities are age appropriate, have direct links to the school curriculum, and are risk assessed for safety.  Participation is with parental permission only so please could you return the slip below indicating whether your child can take part.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Wynn - Head Teacher

(---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

St. Mary’s Racing Permission slip - Please return to the school office by Tue 8th January 

I give permission for _________________________________________________ to participate in the Formula Goblin kit car project in 2019.

I give permission for _________________________________________________ to feature in the Formula Goblin photos, videos and micro-blog on social media.

Signature ___________________________________________ Date _____________________________

person with parental responsibility
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